

Minutes of A660 Joint Council meeting Monday 5th October 2015, 7.30pm at HEART

Attendance Present: TB, CF, IS, MS, DCJ, BM, NS, SS, JS, PM.

Apologies: SB, IL, PL, EP, MM, GL, GR, RR, CH, TS, JS.

Agreement of minutes Minutes accepted as an accurate record of 7th Sept 2015 meeting.

Matters arising

We needn't have paid for September's room booking. TB to make future room bookings when in country. BM still to send email to Patrick McLoughlin about the outcome of the Public Inquiry. Greg Mulholland asked parliament what the current cost of the NGT project is, and the answer given was £250m.

Robert Goodwill and Lord Ahmad

Robert Goodwill has been replaced by Lord Ahmad, a Conservative peer, to make the decision about whether the NGT Scheme will go ahead. The meeting agreed that BM would amend the letter drafted to Robert Goodwill and send it to Lord Ahmad.

Email response from Judith Blake

The meeting discussed the email and attachment and asked CF to draft a reply which would ask questions about the attachment including: Is this an extract from a larger document? Who was the author? Could the author flesh out what plans C, D E and F are as we have not seen these titles before?

Headingley Hill Planning Application CF objected and a number of other people objected.

Exhibition

Friends of Woodhouse Moor commissioned an artist to create satirical cartoons to do with the trolleybus. These are almost ready for exhibition now. The Light would be a good venue but would cost £1000. JS to talk to a friend about holding the exhibition there and pass info on to BM.

Treasurer's Report

BM had made some minor amendments to the trolleybus Wikipedia page to give it balance but the alterations were removed. Subsequently other people tried to restore them but this resulted in some people being banned from making any amendments to Wikipedia pages.

Treasurer's Report and Collection

We have £593.76 in the bank and £60.73 in cash. A collection was taken.

Any other business

HEART has suspended room charges for now for groups that didn't used to get charged.

Date of Next Meetings Monday 2nd October, Monday 7th December if room available.

Actions	
TB	Book rooms for 2 nd Nov and 7 th Dec meeting
DCJ	Email deputation speech to JS
NS	Email Greg Mulholland to ask for a meeting
BM	Send a letter tp Lord Ahmad
CF	Draft a reply to Judith Blake and send to DCJ so it casn be sent from A660JC email address
All	Send ideas for A660JC Wiki page to BM
JS	Talk to James about exhibition and pass indo on to BM